C56

COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW (Clsd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] 4101 Rutherford Rd Planned Project - Proposal Rejection
Date: October-13-21 10:37:45 AM

From: Italo Andreoli || -

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 10:54 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 4101 Rutherford Rd Planned Project - Proposal Rejection

Good evening,

My name is Italo Andreoli and | have been a resident of Weston Downs for 20 years. | am reaching
out to you for your support in rejecting the development application for this 7 storey building. The
residents of Weston Downs and surrounding neighbourhood are heavily against the proposal and
need your support. Myself, my family, and the rest of Weston Downs are relying upon you to ensure
the proposal gets rejected.

Thanks,

Italo Andreoli

Western University
Bachelor of Applied Science, Civil Engineering



